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December 28, 2020  

 
 
 
Dr. Wayne Vaught 
Provost and Vice President of Academic Affairs 
Utah Valley University 
800 West University Parkway 
Orem, UT 84058 
 
Dear Dr. Vaught: 

At their December 2020 meeting, the directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board 
reviewed the application for candidacy for the Utah Valley University Department of 
Architecture and Engineering Design. 

As a result, the proposed professional architecture degree program, Bachelor of 
Architecture, has been accepted as eligible for candidacy. A virtual visit for initial candidacy 
has been added to the visit list for fall 2021. This visit will be conducted under the provisions 
of the NAAB 2020 Conditions for Accreditation and Section 5 of the 2020 NAAB Procedures 
for Accreditation.  

The Architecture Program Report (APR) for Initial Candidacy is due in the NAAB office six 
months before the date of the visit. The format and content of the APR is described in detail 
in Section 5. 

On behalf of the NAAB, thank you for your support of accreditation in architecture education. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Marilys Nepomechie, FAIA, DPACSA, NCARB 
President 
 
cc:   Dr. Saeed Moaveni, Dean 

David Barker, Program Coordinator 
  


